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Minutes of Meeting 

November 29, 2017 

 

A public meeting of the Arizona Peace Officer Standards and Training Board Budget Subcommittee was 

convened on November 29, 2017, at the Arizona Peace Officer Standards and Training Board, located 

at 2643 E. University Drive, Phoenix, AZ. 

 

Members Present: 

Chief Alan Rodbell, Scottsdale Police Department, Chairman 

Chief Debora Black, Prescott Police Department 

Mr. Phil Case, AZ Department of Public Safety 

Mr. Andy LeFevre, Grand Canyon University 

Chief Randy Taylor, Clarkdale Police Department 

 

Members Absent: 

Sergeant Leo Aparicio, Pinal County Sheriff’s Office 

  

Staff in Attendance:  

Jack G. Lane, Executive Director 

Marie Dryer, Program Manager 

Mark Perkovich, Program Administrator 

Sandy Sierra, Administrative Services Officer 

 

Assistant Attorney General: 

Michael Saltz 

 

A. Call to Order 

 

Chairman Rodbell called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.  

 

B. Review, Discussion and Possible Action on AZPOST Financial Status and Future Funding 

Plan for Basic Training Academies for FY 2019 

  

Due to the decline in revenue over the past ten years, the AZPOST Board felt it would be 

beneficial to appoint a subcommittee to review the budget situation in-depth and make 

recommendations to the Board on how to move forward.   Some discussion points raised during 

the meeting were: 

  

 Request to review Program Budget for POST. 

 Core functions of POST. 
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 Total costs for all core functions. 

 Need to standardize academy grants. 

 List of all academies and current grants/agreements. 

 Expiration date of each grant. 

 Recruits graduating per academy. 

 Cost to train a recruit, including salary. 

 Cost borne by agency and cost borne by POST. 

 

The Subcommittee felt once they were able to review some of the documents discussed, it would 

paint a better picture for them to make recommendations to the Board. 

 

The next meeting will be held January 17, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:48 p.m. 

 


